8th May. 19610

My, Warren L. Green,

7202 North Mercer Way,

Mercer Island,

WASHIHGTOH .l.‘ U.SOAO 980400

Dear Warren,

Thanks for your interesting and cordial
letter of the 18th April. Thanks also for the two
bucks, They are the first American money I've seen
in a long time and will be put to good use soon.

The old microphone was packed with two inches of
crushed pafnr sll aro and sent off on 24th,

marked as 1've viously indicated. The mike should
still be in good working condition. I understand this
mechanical design was used very early when mike was
placed in antenma lead. The R.F. from oscillator
passed through mike on way t0 antenna. The varying
resistance of mike caused downward modulaticn of
anterna current. Powers up to a few tens of watts
conld be modulated about thirty percent before mike
overheated and carbonas stuck.

There has been a change in my plans as there
seems to be somp urgency that I get back to New York
promptly. Comsequently the trip to Pentioton has
been cancelled and I fly direct via Los oles
leaving here soon. My address as of the 15th will be

Grote Reber
Research Corporatiom
405 Lexington Avenue
New York,

REW YORK, 10017.

My scientific results turned out considerably
better than antleipated. They have been written up
and sent 4o printer. I°'ll mee that you receive a
reprint in due time.

Best Yishes,

GR/JCA
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